
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF UNION 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Union, Broome 

County, New York has approved a resolution calling for a public hearing to consider 

public input on the adoption of a moratorium of three months to study the new law 

concerning marijuana retail sales and on-site consumption sites and the zoning with 

respect to the same. A public hearing will be held at the Town Hall, 3111 East Main 

Street, Endwell, New York on Wednesday, June 2, 2021 at 7:00 P.M., at which time all 

persons interested in the subject matter thereof will be heard.  The purpose of the public 

hearing shall be to receive public input and to evaluate and consider adoption of the 

foregoing.   

 

Please take further notice that the new law noted above is on line at the New York 

State website, but assistance can be obtained regarding the same at the Town Hall in the 

Town Clerk’s office Monday through Friday 8:00 A.M. through 4:00 P.M.   

 

 

 

Dated:   May 19, 2021    Leonard J. Perfetti, Town Clerk 


